
MEDICATION MANAGEMENT  
EQUIPMENT POLICY 

Aloha, 

This is a reminder that Wellness Partners Mental Health requires patients to 

provide vital signs before medication management appointments. Patients 

should have access to a scale and blood pressure cuff for each visit with their 

prescriber. These instruments are readily available online and at local drug 

stores. Alternatively, you may obtain your vitals by visiting your primary care 

physician or a nearby CVS/Walgreens Minute Clinic. 

Many psychiatric medications can affect a patient’s vital signs. As a result, 

patient vitals (height, weight, blood pressure, and pulse) are requested before 

each appointment to ensure essential baseline data is documented and to 

monitor for any future changes. 

Failure to provide the requested vital signs before your medication management 

appointment may delay your ability to receive your prescription or refill. 

Thank you for your cooperation. Please feel free to contact the office if you have 

any questions or concerns. 

Mahalo! 


